
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: November 9, 2020 

SUBJECT:      Consider Resolution No. 2020-039, authorizing the submission of a 
reimbursement application and acceptance of allocated funds if 
awarded for Tarrant County 9-1-1 District FY2021 Public Safety 
Answering Points Assistance Program in the amount of $57,296. 

PRESENTER: Jimmy Perdue, Chief of Police 

 
SUMMARY:  
The Tarrant County 9-1-1 District (TC9-1-1) FY2021 Public Safety Answering Points 
(PSAP) Assistance Program provides reimbursement for pre-determined allowable 
expenses that are reviewed annually by the TC9-1-1 Board of Managers.  Under the 
FY2021 PSAP Assistance Program, the Police Department will request reimbursement 
of up to $57,296 for the Computer Aided Dispatch/Records Management System 
(CAD/RMS) annual service agreement. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION: 
TC9-1-1 determines the amount of the total available funding under the PSAP Program, 
the annual funding request limits and disbursements, as well as the parameters for 
utilization of the funding.  The Police Department is eligible to request funding through the 
PSAP Program reimbursement process. TC9-1-1 has notified the city that our agency’s 
FY2021 PSAP Program allocation is $57,296.  
 
Allowable expenses are limited to PSAP-related equipment, maintenance, furniture, 
training, etc. supporting the communications/dispatch setting.  Under the FY2021 PSAP, 
the Police Department will submit to TC9-1-1 an application for funding up to $57,296 for 
reimbursement of the annual service agreement apportioned total with Motorola Solutions 
for the CAD/RMS annual service agreement.  Once the invoice payment has been made 
by the City to Motorola for the CAD/RMS annual service agreement, the Police 
Department will submit a reimbursement request to TC9-1-1. The deadline to submit the 
reimbursement request is August 31, 2021. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Approve Resolution No. 2020-039. 

 


